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I’m voting against, people don’t understand not everyone can afford EVs, they also 

can’t handle the same work load as a traditional gas or diesel engine, with having to 

stop and charge it’ll slow down production and movement of goods, which will result 

in mass shortages and in some locations like eastern Oregon in the winter it’ll leave 

small communities with out the basic needs to survive. 


